
Library Bulletin, November 5, 2008, Number 1662
Maryanne Vigneaux to: Maryanne Vigneaux 11/05/2008 06:40 PM
Bcc: F.Jason Torre

SOUTHAMPTON LIBRARY PROGRESS REPORT:

A construction slide show from the Southampton Library blog, photos by Jason: 
http://library.cc.stonybrook.edu/sh/?show=slide&pageid=8

LIBRARY SERVICES COMMITTEE ANNOUNCEMENT:

The program, Research Forum, planned for Nov. 6 has been postponed.  The new date will be 
announced as soon as it is decided. 

CONGRATULATIONS ARE EXTENDED:

Congratulations to Aimee deChambeau who has been elected Vice President/President-elect of 
the Arts and Sciences Senate.

 . . .WAY TO GO AIMEE *@!

PHONE LIST:

A few updates have been made to the last list.  For one, Gisele's and Deborah's new phone 
numbers are included and second, Susan Lieberthal + her phone number are back on the list.  


